## **RECREATION BOARD MINUTES 6-21-17**

The June 21st, 2017 meeting of the Portsmouth Recreation Board was a mobile tour of all the Recreation Department sites in the city. The tour started at 6:30 p.m.

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: Chairman Carl Diemer, City Council representative Josh Cyr, Kathy Lynch, Todd Henley, Lisa Louitt, Kory Sirmain, Jackie Pitts, Rick Beckstead, Recreation Director Rus Wilson

**MEMBERS EXCUSE:** Nancy Clayburgh

## **GUESTS:**

- A mobile tour was taken of all the Recreation Department sites in the city, consisting of all the buildings, parks, playgrounds ball fields and outside recreation areas. Many questions and concerns were discussed during the tour, the most prominent being the effect of the rehabilitation of the treatment plant on Peirce Island and the effect it will have on recreation activities on the island. Many of the Board members got to see facilities that have not seen before including some of the remote parks, playgrounds and ballfields in the city.
- Tour concluded at 7:45 p.m.